
Shanie K. Cahill, D.C., C.A.C.
Noah's Ark Chiropractic

19616 East 1700th Street, Geneseo, IL 61254
309944-1489

Dear Doctor,

In accordance with Public Act 93-0281, please accept this as notification informing you
of clients seeking chiropractic care in conjunction with traditional veterinarian services.
The following client has chosen chiropractic care for the following animals:

Client--------------------------- Patient(s): _

This document is for your records and in accordance with Public Act 93-0281.
(Amendment to Senate Bill 386)

" ... A member in good standing of another licensed or regulated profession within any state or a
member of an organization or group approved by the Department by rule providing assistance requested by
a veterinarian licensed in this State acting with informed consent from the client and acting under the direct
or indirect supervision and control of the licensed veterinarian Providing assistance involves hands-on
active participation in the treatment and care of the patient, as defined by rule. The licensed veterinarian
shall maintajn responsibility for the veterinarian-client-patient relationship ... »

The American Veterinary Chiropractic Association certified Dr. Shanie K. Cahill
(\vvv\v.animalchiropractic.org) in Animal Chiropractic.

I have requested chiropractic care from Dr.
Shanie Cahill, D.C., e.Ae. for the above-mentioned animal(s) with the understanding
that she is not a veterinarian and therefore cannot provide veterinary care.

x~ - _

Client Signature Date

To Whom it May Concern:

I acknowledge that the above mentioned client wants their animal to be seen by Doctor
Shanie Cahill. In addition, if more information is needed on the above-mentioned
animal( s), I can request it from Dr. Cahill.

DateSignature of Veterinarian

Please fax signed copy to our office at 309 946-4042. Thank you for your time.


